
 
 

 

Willemstad – Curacao, June 24th 2024 

 

Dear customers, 
 
Due to technical issues, our mv Pia Express has been unable to depart from 
Tampa/Florida as per schedule. At this stage we expect the vessel to depart by 
Thursday June 27th pm hours for Moin, arriving in Moin by July 2nd.  
Consequently all Costa Rica export cargo booked for voyage JE24026NB has 
been transferred to mv Cool Spirit, loading at Japdeva Moin June 27th, arriving 
in Florida on July 1st, safeguarding that the expected delivery dates for your 
cargo in Florida can be met. 
All southbound cargo which has already been loaded in Tampa on board mv Pia 
Express JE24024SB will now arrive in Moin on/about July 2nd for immediate 
discharge.  
 
As soon as we have more definite information on mv Pia Express we will update 
you accordingly 
 
Regards 
Seacat n.v. 


